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Students allowed to go home
In order to implement the instructions given by the Prime Minister of the Republic of Uzbekistan at the
special meeting of the Cabinet of Ministers on March 15, 2020, to ensure the safety of the students, on
March 16-17, 2020 students who live at SD were allowed to return to their hometown.

On March 16, five modern buses, provided by the Ministry of Transport of the Republic of Uzbekistan,
arrived at the campus. According to the list, 247 students were sent to their regions under the supervision
of responsible officers of the Republican Road Patrol on Tashkent-Urgench, Tashkent-Karakul, Tashkent-
Karshi, Tashkent-Samarkand, Tashkent-Termez routes.

Also, on March 16-17, was organized a cash register by Uzbekistan Railway. For students traveling to
remote areas was Railway ticket sales.
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